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Dear Geoff Scrimgeour

Thank you for your letter of 31 May 2015 requesting:

“Has the NZQA requested a variation in their role in order to develop a IAM (Identity
and Access Management) initiative?

If the NZQA did request such a variation what would be the process of discussion
and/or approval?”

Your request has been o’onsidered under the Official Information Act 1982.

Transfer of Request - Section 14(b)(i), Official Information Act 1982
Your request is more closely related to the operations of the New Zealand

Qualifications Authority.

Accordingly, your request has been transferred, under section 14(b)(i) of the Act, to
that agency.

You can expect a reply to your request from that department shortly.

Under sections 19 and 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 you have the right to
ask an Ombudsman to review this decision.

Yours sincerely

e YA

Andrew Rutledge
Manager — Official and Parliamentary Information
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services
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